
HOW YOUR CHURCH CAN GET INVOLVED DURING DOMESTIC
VIOLENCE AWARENESS MONTH

Called to Peace Ministries is here to help you shepherd your congregation and wants to be a
resource for you during Domestic Violence Awareness Month. We have a wide variety of tools
and options for your church to utilize throughout the month.

● CTPM print resources to put in bathroom stalls or in your lobby
● DVAM table set up in your lobby for women and families to gather resources and to

speak to someone if they need help
● Show a brief video about domestic violence during church or on your website
● Take up a special offering during the month of October for Called to Peace Ministries
● Invite our Executive Director, Joy Forrest to speak at your church for 10-15 minutes in

the month of October
● Post on church social media outlets about Domestic Violence Awareness Month
● Share statistics during your church service to bring awareness and offer support
● Partner with Called to Peace Ministries to become equipped to handle domestic violence

in your church and create a church-wide domestic violence response plan
● Connect people in your church to CTPM domestic violence support groups

If you have further questions, contact our Church Partnership Liaison.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScep8RRzTiBctzQ26oOmqwvoIM3VbfZfs5EGqPoptGaSEG4Zg/viewform

